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I strongly support the bill to remove Oregon’s vote-by-mail system. While convenient 

in theory, it undermines election integrity by increasing the risk of fraud and eroding 

voter confidence. In-person voting, with proper ID checks, ensures a secure, 

transparent process where every legitimate vote is counted accurately. Oregon 

deserves elections we can trust—let’s return to the ballot box. 

 


